Friends of Merrymeeting Bay

P.O. Box 233   Richmond, Maine   04357

Attention: Calendar and Feature Editors

PRESS RELEASE 11/26/2001


 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT WARREN WHITNEY: 666-3376

Subject:
Friends of Merrymeeting Bay’s Speaker Series Presents:  Merrymeeting Bay in the ‘30s and ‘40s.

Speaker:     
Stan Atwood
When:

Wednesday December 12 at 7:30 p.m. 
Where:
Cram Alumni House, 83 Federal Street, Bowdoin College in Brunswick
Join the Friends of Merrymeeting Bay (FOMB) on Wednesday December 12th at 7:30 p.m. in the Cram Alumni House, 83 Federal Street, Bowdoin College in Brunswick for the third presentation in FOMB’s 2001-2002 Speaker Series entitled “Merrymeeting Bay in the ‘30s and ‘40s”.

In this presentation Stan Atwood, a lifelong resident of the shores of Merrymeeting Bay will tell of day-to-day life in that era, relate some memorable events, and spin a few yarns.  His talk follows the FOMB Annual Meeting, which begins at 6:00pm in the same location.  The meeting, combined with a potluck dinner and socializing, is also open to the public.

The Speaker Series takes place monthly from October to May.  On January 9, Kathleen McGee, Director of the Maine Toxics Action Coalition will give a talk entitled, “Pesticides – Use and Abuse”.  The series, which is free and open to the public, is sponsored by Friends of Merrymeeting Bay with help from the Bowdoin College Environmental Studies Program.   Valuable door prizes are donated by Patagonia, and Enterprise Farms provides gifts for our speakers.  Additional help is provided by the Brunswick Topsham Land Trust, The Nature Conservancy and the Maine Island Trail Association. Refreshments will be served. To receive more information on FOMB’s programs, and a schedule of the 2001-2002 speaker Series, call Warren Whitney, Executive Director of Friends of Merrymeeting Bay at 666-3376.

